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August 26, 2024 

Dear Charger Parents and Students, 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I hope this letter finds you well and filled with 
eagerness for the upcoming school year. As we prepare to embark on another exciting journey in 
education, I am delighted to extend a warm welcome to each member of our Carbondale Area 
community. 

The start of a new school year brings with it a sense of renewal and possibility. It is a time to 
reconnect with familiar faces and extend a heartfelt greeting to those joining our community for 
the first time. Whether you are a returning student, a new family, or a caring educator, your 
presence enriches our school district in countless ways. 

This year, our commitment to excellence in education remains steadfast. We are dedicated to 
providing a safe, warm, and inclusive environment where every student can thrive academically, 
socially, and emotionally. Together with our talented faculty and staff, we are excited to 
introduce new programs and innovative teaching methods designed to enhance learning and 
ensure that our students are well-prepared for success in an ever-changing world. 

As we embark on this new chapter together, I extend my sincere gratitude to our caring 
educators, supportive families, and active students. Your commitment to education and 
collaboration is what makes our school district Carbondale Proud! 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our administrative team if you have any questions, ideas, or 
concerns throughout the school year. Your input is invaluable as we work together to ensure a 
positive and meaningful educational experience for all. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

With Charger Pride, 

 
 
Holly W. Sayre 
Superintendent of Schools 
Carbondale Area School District 
 


